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Dates to
Remember

Thursday 16 August
‘Madagascar’ the musical 7.00pm 
- Geoff James Theatre
Friday 17 August
Out of Uniform Day - Wear Orange 
- Supporting a Year 9 STRIVE 
project - Gold coin donation
Principal/Parent chat 
9.00am - 10.00am
‘Madagascar’ the musical 7.00pm 
- Geoff James Theatre
Saturday 18 August
‘Madagascar’ the musical 7.00pm 
- Geoff James Theatre
Monday 20 August
Student Free Day - NO CLASSES
Tuesday 21 August
Year 9 2019 Information Evening 
7.00pm - 9.00pm
Friday 24 August
School Social - ‘Disney’ Theme 
7.00pm - 10.00pm
Tuesday 28 August
Unit 1&2 Theatre Studies 
Excursion - Bendigo 
6.30pm - 11.30pm
Wednesday 29 August
Year 8 Maths Games Day - 
Essendon Grammar School 
7.00am - 5.00pm (Selected 
students)
Thursday 30 August
Outdoor Pursuits Camp departs
Friday 31 August
Outdoor Pursuits Camp departs

‘MADAGASCAR’ THE MUSICAL

Please note that one term’s notice of withdrawal 
is required in writing to the Principal

The 2018 Musical Madagascar Jr will 
show from August 16-18. Our students 
have enthusiastically been rehearsing 
since March.

There are approximately 40 students 
in the cast, and 15 students on the 
tech crew helping in areas such as 
backstage, costume and makeup. There 
is a lot of unnoticed work that goes into 
putting on a production of a musical. The 
students are being well-supported by a 
group of 22 staff members. It is truly a 
team effort, and it wouldn’t happen if 
everyone involved wasn’t passionate 
about putting on a great show.

Drama teacher, Carel Fourie, is directing 
Madagascar with the invaluable help of 
Natalie Storey, the Assistant Director.

Come along and join Alex the Lion, 
Marty the Zebra, Melman the Giraffe, 
Gloria the Hip Hip Hippo and, of course, 
those hilarious, plotting penguins as 
they bound onto the stage in this musical 
adventure of a lifetime. Many of our well-
known performers from SHREK are back 
again this year in Madagascar Jr. You 
may recognize students such as Loui 
Froia (Shrek) as Alex the Lion, Leilani 
Harman (Princess Fiona) as Gloria, Toa 
Green (Pinocchio) as Marty and Lochlan 
Cunningham (Lord Farquad) as Melman, 
as well as many others. 

Tickets are on sale now via the Highview 
Office or online via the link on the 
Highview Website and Facebook Page.
 

 Ms Jeanean Pritchard
Producer & Artistic Director



$15 per ticket
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FROM THE ACCOUNTS DEPARTMENT
School Fee Payments – direct deposits
When making direct deposits into the Highview bank 
account for the payment of your fees please include a 
reference including your surname and account number.
The details for bank deposits are found on your fee 
statement.

Fee statements are forwarded via email to the allocated 
fee payer for each student, so please make sure your 
email details are up to date. Term Fees are due at the 
beginning of each term.

If you have any queries, please email accounts@highview.
vic.edu.au or phone 5459 1000.

Bus Passes
Bus passes must be obtained for students needing to 
travel on buses that they wouldn’t ordinarily travel on. It 
is important that all students travelling on any of the bus 
services are accounted for. 

Should your child need to travel on a contract bus, a bus 
pass should be obtained from Steve Broad at M.E.C. 
(5461 7900). Should your child need to travel on the 
Castlemaine, Newstead, Maldon or St Arnaud buses, a 
bus pass can be obtained from the Office - either in the 
form of a written note or a phone call from the parent or 
guardian. 

Both passes require 48 hours notice.

Private Music Program

We have the following instruments available for private 
music lessons:

Piano/keyboard
Guitar (Electric or Acoustic)
Bass Guitar
Voice
Drums 
Saxophone

No prior musical knowledge is required just a sense of fun 
and a commitment to practice. Students participating in 
the instrumental music program are withdrawn from their 
normal classes on a rotating timetable for a 30-minute 
lesson. Cost is $27 per lesson.  There is also a number of 
opportunities for students to play in a range of performing 
groups throughout the year.  

Please express your child’s interest in the Instrumental 
Music Program to Reception or email 
kcrutchfield@highview.vic.edu.au

Mrs Karen Crutchfield
Accounts Officer

UNIFORM REMINDERS
Below is a friendly reminder about some of our 
expectations for the wearing of Highview uniform. 

• No visible jewellery other than plain sleepers of gold, 
silver or pearl studs. One in each earlobe. 

• School bags are now compulsory for students in Years 
7-11.

We know it’s cold but there are ample combinations of 
the correct winter uniform to keep students warm. All 
uniform items are available at Mack’s.

• School jumpers and School blazers are in stock at 
Mack’s.

• Puffer jackets of any colour are not permitted to be 
worn with the uniform, including to and from school.

• Plain navy rain jackets may be worn before and after 
school, during recess and lunch.

• Jackets may not be worn in place of a jumper and 
should not be worn in classes, where ample heating is 
supplied.

• Highview Hoodies and Sports Jackets are only are only 
to be worn during sport or PE classes, sports trips, and 
on some excursions when permission is given in advance

Ms Marion Martin
Director - Pastoral Care

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION
The next meeting of the Parents & Friends Association 
(P&FA) will be held on Wednesday 12 September at 
6.00pm in the Board Room.

Everyone is welcome and we encourage all parents & 
guardians to take an active interest in this committee.

During this meeting, we will be electing a new President 
and Vice-President, so if you or someone you know is 
interested in either of these positions, please join us.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Donna Bell
P&FA



Friday 17 August
OUT OF UNIFORM DAY

Wear a piece of ORANGE

and bring a gold coin donation

All funds raised will go to 

to help prevent the exctinction of orangutans

This is a Year 9 STRIVE project
for Tessa Rinaldi & Mia Hooper

  

 

Highview  Social  

When: Friday the 24th of August  

Where: Geoff James Theatre, Highview College 

Time: 7-10pm 

Tickets: $7 early bird or $10 on the night  
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YEAR 7 SCIENCE
To conclude the Our Place in Space unit, Year 7 students 
have worked on projects related to the topic. Their choice 
of topic and way of presenting their concept was flexible 
to encourage their creative talents. 

Every year, a new or innovative way of displaying a 
concept appears. This year was no exception: In addition 
to excellent models of the solar system, eclipses, tides 
and seasons, a student made a motorised model of solar 
and lunar eclipses, and another produced an excellent 
model showing the transit of Venus. 

There is always something new, surprising, and excellent 
revealed during the space project.

Mr Brett Douglas
Science Teacher
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VET SPORT & RECREATION
Our VCE/VET Sport and Recreation class have been 
lucky to work in collaboration with St Augustine’s Primary 
School. 

We planned and conducted lessons to teach a class 
of students in Grade 1&2. We planned many different 
games and aimed to teach them different aspects of 
sport. We conducted lessons in fitness, tabloid sports 
and minor games. 

This opportunity was a great learning curve for us all and 
a brilliant way to experience teaching younger children. 
It was good to be teaching in a Primary environment and 
quite a challenge to find and modify games to suit the 
age and the skill levels of the children. It was also very 
helpful in understanding exactly what we are learning in 
the Sport and Recreation course. 

Hearing feedback from the children has helped us 
understand what we need to work on for our next group 
of students. We have learnt many things from this 
experience that will benefit our understanding of the 
Sport and Recreation curriculum. 

Layla Zepnick and Mia Harrison  -  Year 10



ICCES CROSS COUNTRY, DEBATING 
& CHESS
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ICCES INTERSCHOOL COMPETITION 
The teaching staff were very proud of the sportsmanship 
shown by our students at all events. Thank you to the 
student helpers who assisted at the Cross Country. 
Thanks to our teachers, Chris Kellow, Samantha Kent, 
Will Radford, Brett Douglas and Katrina Pace for 
attending the events with our teams. Another big thank 
you to Karen Lenk who hosted the Debating on the day, 
and Patrick Jenes and Christopher Smart for assisting 
with the cross-country event.

Luke Treacy
Physical Education

CROSS COUNTRY
In July, 30 students ventured down to Bundoora to take 
part in the ICCES Cross Country. The Cross Country 
runners were met with a challenging hilly course. The 
junior competitors tackled the 4km track, whilst the 
seniors had to run 6km. All runners put in a great effort 
on the day, as the level of competition is on par with the 
state cross-country events. 
Emmerson Wood had an amazing run to be our highest 
place getter; she came in 5th place. Highview College 
placed 8th overall.

DEBATING 
The Debating and Chess teams competed at Bacchus 
Marsh Grammar School. They too performed 
exceptionally well. Siri Peteti, Erin Holland, Charlotte 
McAdam & Charlotte McHoul spoke well for the Junior 
team. Avalon Game, Annabel Knowles, Matthew Judd 
and Ryan Prime debated well for the Senior team. 
Highview College finished 6th overall.

CHESS 
Highview had 12 Chess players, who all played well and 
enjoyed the day. Well done to Wil Burnes, Vin Walker, 
Charlie Harris, Nathaniel Codognotto, Kalan Burgess, Toa 
Green, Ben McCarthy, Will Robinson, Riley Donaldson, 
Jarred Webb, Patrick Knowles & Gabriel Jumpertz.
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THE FIRST ECUMENICAL SCHOOL IN THE WORLD WILL ALWAYS REMAIN TRUE TO ITS BEGINNINGS

In The Maryborough Advertiser on Tuesday 31 July, there 
was another anonymous Letter to the Editor suggesting 
that Highview College has moved away from its Christian 
foundation. For all community members, I extend the 
following clarification.

We have no intention of diluting the incredible 
achievement of being the first ecumenical school in the 
world. You cannot take Christ out of a Christian School, 
nor is there any thought to do so. 

All the changes made at Highview in recent years in 
regard to Christian teaching have had the support of all 
four founding Church leaders. The Ecumenical Life Sub-
committee of the Board has the responsibility to oversee 
the Christian teaching at the College and includes all four 
leaders of the foundation Churches. They agreed that an 
assessed program, in which many students were being 
failed, was not in the spirit of providing young people with 
access to the blessings of Christian faith. 

The ‘Whole Living’ Program was introduced in 2017 to 
provide students with an opportunity for a more reflective, 
personal exploration of faith, without assessment. For 
two years this program has been led by the long-serving 
Principal, Mr Geoff James, who has a deep understanding 
and respect for Highview College’s beginnings and a 
deep commitment to ‘Education through Wholeness’ and 
ecumenism. This exploration is extended through the 
Pastoral Care Program, DELTA and imbues everything 
we do.  

•  Highview does have the same Chapel it has had for 
many years and it is well-used
• Highview College also has a Chaplain, who was 
recently awarded the honour of being ‘Victorian Chaplain 
of the Year’ 
•  Prayer meetings are held every Wednesday lunchtime 
for interested students and groups gather whenever 
there is a need for comfort and prayer
• We celebrate our Assemblies in the St Augustine’s 
Church each week and commence and conclude in 
prayer
• The major liturgical events are celebrated in an 
ecumenist style, as they always have been at Highview 
College
• ‘Religion & Ethics’ studies are offered at Years 9-12
• On the first morning of every week, staff gather and 
commence the week in prayer
• Christian Values guide all that we do in caring for young 
people in a safe, non-punitive learning context

We will continue to develop programs which engage 
the curiosity of young people, expand their thinking and 
provide them with access to the enrichment of personal 
faith in a supportive environment.
I warmly invite anyone with concerns to speak with the 
leader of your Church or come to the College to speak 
openly with me about any concerns you may have. It 
would be greatly appreciated if community members 
would extend the same invitation to anyone who 
expresses views such as those published recently. 

MsMelinda Scash
Highview College Principal



Education Through Wholeness

YEAR 7 PE
Year 7 students participated in Badminton for PE at the 
beginning of Term 3. 

Students walked to Nolan Street Gym to learn a range 
of skills for the sport before partaking in a round robin 
tournament. 

Students were paired up and played doubles matches 
against each other, developing skills and game sense 
throughout the games played.

Mr Alex Sutton
Physical Education

AMBULANCE AUXILIARY WINNERS
Recently our students participated in a poster design 
competition hosted by the Maryborough Ambulance 
Auxiliary to advertise their upcoming Centenary events. 
Highview was delighted to have the winners from both of 
the secondary school categories:
Year 7-9:  Amy Lamport
Year 10-12: Ryan Prime
Irene Lloyd from the Maryborough Ambulance Auxiliary 
presented both students with their awards and the school 
with a tree to plant on the grounds at an assembly.
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YEAR 12 BIOLOGY EXCURSION
Year 12 Biology students recently completed a SAC at 
Ecolinc Environmental Centre, Bacchus Marsh. They 
engaged in an investigation of Genetically Modified 
Foods, such as corn chips and rice crackers using DNA 
manipulation techniques to determine if they come from 
genetically modified plants.

Mrs Andrea Youren
Head of Science

CAREERS
UPCOMING EVENTS

AUGUST
9, 17 & 23: Experience Days, Kangan Institute
Broadmeadows (9), Moonee Ponds (17), Richmond (23), 
http://bit.ly/2ttNFrp

12: Monash University Business Open House
City campus, https://bit.ly/2LNmeVO 

14: Inside Monash Seminar
Music, http://bit.ly/2ki2NYw 

23: Monash Pathways Information Evening
Caulfield, http://bit.ly/2uUkn73  

25 & 26: Audition Preparation Workshops
Victorian College of the Arts, The University of Melbourne. 
Dance (25, 26), Music Theatre (26), https://bit.ly/2iReIZG 

26: UMAT Medical Interview Preparation Workshops
NIE, www.nie.edu.au  

29: The Hotel School Melbourne Discovery Day
Lonsdale Street campus, https://bit.ly/2uHVxs9 

SEPTEMBER
6, 13: Inside Monash Seminars
Information Technology (6), Engineering (13), http://bit.
ly/2ki2NYw 

8 – 23: Victorian College of the Arts Audition Preparation 
Workshops
The University of Melbourne. Shakespeare Monologues 
(8 & 9), Contemporary Text (15 & 16), Jazz Improvisation 
(15 & 16), Devised Performance (22 & 23), https://bit.
ly/2iReIZG 

11, 13: Monash University Online Webinars
Bachelor of Pharmaceutical Science (11), Bachelor of 
Pharmacy (Hons)/Master of Pharmacy (13), https://bit.
ly/2vdxFvL

REMAINING OPEN DAYS 2018
University and TAFE Open Days have commenced! 
Be sure to attend these days to help you decide which 
institution best suits you. For remaining open days, refer 
to the 2018 Open Days listed below.

Australian Catholic University 
Ballarat Campus   Sun 26 August  10.00am - 2.00pm 	
1300 ASK ACU 
Email: opendayvic@acu.edu.au 
http://www.acu.edu.au/study_at_acu/future_students/
undergraduate/experience_uni_before_you_start/open_
day 

Box Hill Institute of TAFE 
Box Hill Campus   Sun 26 August   10.00am - 3.00pm 	
1300 269 445 
www.boxhill.edu.au/openday 
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Chisholm Institute 
Berwick Campus   Mon 27 August   5.00pm - 7.00pm 
Frankston Campus   Tue 9 October 
5.00pm - 7.00pm 	
1300 244 746 
https://www.chisholm.edu.au/open 

Deakin University & Deakin College 
Geelong Campus (Waurn Ponds & Waterfront) 
Sun 19 August      9.00am - 3.00pm
Melbourne (Burwood) Campus 	
Sun 26 August      9.00am - 3.00pm	
1800 334 733 
http://openday.deakin.edu.au/ 

Federation University of Australia 
Berwick, Gippsland & Mount Helen 	
Sun 26 August      10.00am - 3.00pm 	
1800 333 864 
http://federation.edu.au/future-students/study-at-feduni/
open-day 

JMC Academy 	
Sat 25 August 	10.00am - 3.00pm 	
1300 410 311 
https://www.jmcacademy.edu.au/events/open-days 

La Trobe University & La Trobe Melbourne 
Mildura Campus   Wed 16 August   3.00pm - 6.30pm 
Bendigo Campus   Sun 27 August   10.00am - 4.00pm 	
1300 135 045 
http://www.openday.com.au/event/latrobe/ 

Melbourne Polytechnic Preston Campus 	
Sun 19 August      10.00am - 4.00pm 	
9269 1200 
https://www.melbournepolytechnic.edu.au/open-day/ 

Monash University 
Parkville Campus (Pharmacy Focus) 	
Sun 19 August      10.00am - 3.00pm 	
1800 666 274 
www.monash.edu.au/openday 

University of Melbourne 
Parkville & Southbank Campuses 	
Sun 19 August      10.00am - 4.00pm 	
1800 801 662 
https://openday.unimelb.edu.au/ 

Victoria University 
Footscray Park campus 	
Sun 19 August      10.00am - 3.00pm 	
1300 VIC UNI 
https://openday.vu.edu.au/ 

Collarts (Australian College of the Arts) 	
Sat 8 September 	 Time TBA 	
209 Wellington St Collingwood 

MINDSHOP EXCELLENCE
I would like to congratulate 3 of our Year 10 students 
on their participation in the 2018 Mindshop Excellence 
Program. Bhowmick Malik, Charlotte Roche and 
Declan McInnes spent a week working with 3 students 
from Maryborough Education Centre at True Foods in 
Maryborough to work on resolving a business problem 
at True Foods.

The task they were assigned was to find an effective 
marketing and advertising solution to promote True 
Foods’ use of solar power to reduce the energy costs in 
their production. They had to find out how to advertise 
the company for going green to produce wraps. Although 
this is an area that none of the students had had any 
background in, they did not let this deter them and came 
up with some fantastic ideas.

Since their participation, their ideas have been forwarded 
onto True Foods’ National Sales Manager who will share 
their presentation with their media/advertising company. 
When they have developed the marketing campaign for 
the Solar/Simsons brand that these students designed, 
they will be in touch!

Finally, I would like to thank Mindshop Excellence and 
True Foods for continuing to provide this wonderful 
opportunity for students in Maryborough.
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CAREERS Cont...
YEAR 12

VTAC Key application dates
 

Applications open: Mon 6 Aug 
Close of timely applications: Thurs 27 Sep 
Close of SEAS (Special Entry Access Scheme) 
applications: Fri 12 Oct 
Close of Scholarship applications: Fri 12 Oct 

EARLY ENTRY
La Trobe University, Aspire Early Admissions Program
Selection is based on a written application about the 
history of community service/ leadership/ volunteerism, 
ATAR predicted by the school, referee.
If you receive a place in the program, you will receive a 
guaranteed place in your desired course if you: achieve 
the required minimum ATAR set by the University and 
meet eligibility criteria for the course.
Applications close 31 August, http://bit.ly/1cXetap 

University of Wollongong (UoW), Early Admissions 
Program Selection is based on a written application 
about the history of community service/ leadership/ 
volunteerism, Year 11 and 12 academic results, interview. 
If you receive a place in the program, you will receive 
a guaranteed place in your desired course before you 
receive your ATAR. Apply between 1 – 24 August, https://
bit.ly/2NQT5aD 

Schools Recommendation Scheme (SRS) for NSW
The following NSW and Canberra Institutions took part 
in this scheme in 2017. An updated list hasn’t been 
released for 2018 yet. 

•  Australian Catholic University
•  Australian National University
•  Charles Sturt University
•  International College of Management, Sydney
•  Macquarie University
•  National Art School
•  SAE Creative Media Institute
•  University of Canberra
•  University of New England
•  University of Newcastle
•  University of Technology Sydney
•  Western Sydney University
Students apply through a central portal via the UAC 
website. Each university has slight differences in the 
admissions process and differences in eligibility criteria 
and offers, so it is important to read the SRS Guide. 
Applications close Friday 29 September. For information, 
go to www.uac.edu.au/srs/ 

VTAC APPLYING FOR 2019 COURSES
The Victorian Tertiary Admissions Centre (VTAC) is the 
central hub for applications to study courses at Victorian 
tertiary institutions. VTAC receives, collates and forwards 
applications to universities, TAFE’s and independent 

tertiary colleges. These applications include special 
consideration (SEAS) requests, scholarship applications 
and any other relevant or required documentation.
All applications are made on the Victorian Tertiary 
Admissions Centre (VTAC) website www.vtac.edu.au  
With applications now open and ‘timely applications’ 
closing on Thursday 27 September, it is important for 
Year 12s to establish their course preferences and 
consider compiling the following information:
1. Research the courses on offer in your chosen field and 
preferred institution(s). Use ‘CourseSearch’ on the VTAC 
website and VTAC App as the primary source of course 
information. Visit the college websites for more detailed 
information and take note of the selection criteria for 
each course that you wish to apply for, as each course 
and institution’s entry requirements do vary. Many 
courses require only ATAR, however, a lot have other 
requirements such as an interview, admission tests, 
audition, folio presentation, or extra form/documents 
that need to be completed. Important: Take note of all 
relevant dates and deadlines.
2. Refine your list. You will be able to apply for up to eight 
courses. Place them in the order of preference. You won’t 
be able to save a draft of your application, but you will be 
able to change your preferences after it is completed. 
(Note: You will be offered a place in the highest course in 
your list for which you meet the requirements).
3. Register! Create a VTAC user account and have all 
your details close at hand i.e. educational history, student 
numbers to ensure that you complete your application 
accurately. You have until 27 September for a ‘timely’ 
application where the normal application fee is $36.00, 
after this date the fee rises to $105.00.

Handy tips –
* You will find very useful VTAC videos about applying 
for courses, SEAS, scholarships, offers and changing 
preferences at:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=omthIvIIaJc 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2MRbS1Om4Oc 
*The ‘How to apply’ page on the VTAC website is very 
helpful and may answer any questions you may have.

SEAS (Special Entry Access Scheme)

Tertiary institutions are aware that some students’ short 
or long-term circumstances can spoil their academic 
achievement. The Special Entry Access Scheme (SEAS) 
is in place to consider students who are disadvantaged. 
Most are offered through VTAC’s SEAS application 
process, which cannot be completed until you have 
made a VTAC course application. There are four SEAS 
categories:
Category 1: Personal information and location
Category 2: Disadvantaged financial background
Category 3: Disability or medical condition
Category 4: Difficult circumstances.
In addition to the application, some categories will 
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require you to submit a description of circumstances, an 
impact statement and a statement of support or financial 
evidence. Organising your SEAS application can take 
several weeks so it is important to familiarise yourself 
with what is required early so you meet the necessary 
deadlines. Visit http://www.vtac.edu.au/who/seas.html 
for further information. SEAS applications close on 12 
October at 5.00pm.

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS
You can apply for a scholarship through VTAC or the 
institution directly. For a full list of ‘Scholarships available 
through VTAC visit: http://www.vtac.edu.au/scholarships/
types/available.

CHOOSING YOUR COURSE PREFERENCES
It is important to put your most desired course first in your 
list of course preferences even if you think your ATAR 
won’t be high enough. There are few reasons to consider 
this:
- Some applicants gain entry on lower ATARs because 
of bonus points achieved, or with a successful SEAS 
application.
- ATAR’s sometimes come down from previous years.
- Some universities allow students to access their courses 
on a lower ATAR as a result of their involvement in their 
communities e.g. The ‘Community Achiever Program’ at 
ACU, La Trobe’s ‘Aspire’ program.

Remember, if you do not obtain a high enough ATAR to 
access your course(s), many universities offer pathway 
programs to their degrees. Some diploma courses may 
even take you into the second year of your desired degree. 
Some VET institutions (i.e. Box Hill Institute, Swinburne, 
RMIT) can also offer formal pathways to university. It is 
helpful to review these options when deciding on your 
preferences.

Quick links
To review universities: http://www.universityrankings.
com.au/atar-entry-scores.html 
VTAC App: https://itunes.apple.com/au/app/vtac/
id1119361879?mt=8 

For students applying for placement in Education, please 
read about the CASPer test that is now required for 
admission: 
https://takecasper.com/test-dates/

Mrs Janelle Howlett
Careers Advisor

DOLLY’S DREAM FUNDRAISER

Amy ‘Dolly’ Everett was a victim of bullying who ended 
her own life at the young age of 14.  
 

Dolly’s Dream is a vision established by her parents, Kate 
and Tick, along with family and friends in her memory.
Dolly’s Dream aims to increase awareness of the 
serious issue of bullying and its devastating effects; 
work to prevent bullying; mitigate bullying, including 
cyberbullying, within schools; change the culture in the 
community to prevent bullying and to support the victims 
of bullying.
Kate and Tick Everett have decided to partner with the 
Alannah & Madeline Foundation (ABN 96 514 115 810), 
one of Australia’s best known and trusted children’s 
charities, to ensure that Dolly’s Dream will help prevent 
other children being affected by bullying.
McNabb/Ben Hall  supporting Dolly’s Dream Online 
Auction
Follow this link to the Auction
www.32auctions.com/BenHallDollysDream 
…….. see something you like amongst the 100 items up 
for Bid them simply create an account and bid away.
NB – not all 100 auction Items may be viewable at this 
stage.
Action will commence  9.00am 12 August 2018  through 
to 9.00 23 September

100% of the profits (less postage) goes to Dolly’s Dream 
Foundation

Any Enquires PM Melissa Walmsley or Jane O’Dell 
(Facebook)
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We invite you to be a part of Highview College’s campaign in

THE 2018 RACV ENERGY BREAKTHROUGH

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY

Highview has had a lot success in their past years of competing in the RACV Energy Breakthrough:

Energy Breakthrough 2014 was very successful for the Highview College teams. The three school teams placed in 
the top 3 in their respective categories. The ‘Dat Bass’ Junior squad placed Runners Up.
The ‘Dia Dia’ VCE team were very consistent across the event, winning the Design & Construction category and 
placing 3rd overall in the HPV C division. The ‘Draggin Dutchman’ HPV Open team were crowned the overall 
winners. The win was Highview College’s 4th Overall HPV Open win in the past 13 years.

Education Through Wholeness

The three school teams placed in the top 4 in their respective sections, a brilliant team effort! The ‘Zazu’ Junior 
squad, had several members participating in their first secondary school event. The team achieved high scores 
across all sections, including second in the race and were the overall winners. The ‘D-Rex’ VCE team placed 3rd 
overall in the HPV C division. The ‘Brazilian Bullant’ HPV Open team, as defending champions, performed well in all 
categories and finished 4th overall.

The three school teams placed in the top 2 in their respective sections, an incredible effort! The Finding E’FISH’iency 
Junior squad achieved high scores across all sections, including WINNING in the race and were the overall Runners 
Up. The ‘Nevis’ VCE team WON the race, WON the design & construction, and were the overall Winners in the 
HPV C division. The ‘#onlythebeginning’ HPV Open team, performed well in all categories, including WINNING the 
display and presentation, and finished overall Runners Up. 

The three school teams all placed in the top 3 in their respective sections, a brilliant effort! The ‘Emoji Go’ Junior 
squad placed 2nd in the Display & Presentation, 3rd in the trial and 3rd overall. The ‘Off The Grid’ Middle School 
team finished 3rd in the trial, 2nd in the Display & Presentation and overall Runners Up in their B2 division. The ‘Aziz’ 
VCE team placed 2nd in the Display & Presentation, WON the trial and were declared OVERALL WINNERS of the 
C Division.  Amazing work from all teams. The students are excited about the 2018 event!

2014 OPEN TEAM OVERALL WINNER - JUNIOR TEAM RUNNERS UP

2015 ALL TEAMS PLACE IN TOP 4

2016 WINNERS & RUNNERS UP

2017 ALL TEAMS PLACE IN TOP 3

HOW IS THE SPONSORSHIP USED?

There are many costs involved each year preparing for the RACV Energy Breakthrough. Some of these 
costs include building the trikes, maintaining and upgrading past trikes, entry fees, spare parts, safety 
equipment including helmets and gloves, just to name a few of the expenses for the race alone. 

Your sponsorship will allow our teams to purchase new equipment and meet other expenses, including 
providing nutritious food to sustain our riders throughout this physically taxing weekend. 
 
Each year, students at Highview put in a lot of effort for the RACV Energy Breakthrough. This year, we 
hope to make it our best year yet, and we would love your support.
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TEAM SPONSORSHIP PACKAGES

GOLD - Money/Vouchers or goods to the value of $300+

Over the past 10 years a number of businesses have taken up the major sponsorship on one of the trikes. 
This entitles your business to have your signage on the race trike, and a banner or sign in the Scout 
Hall area. Your business will also be acknowledged in the team presentations and any news articles 
associated with the racing team and the trike. What a great opportunity to promote your organisation 
over the busiest week of the year in Maryborough. There will also be acknowledgement in the Highview 
Herald (fortnightly school newsletter), School Magazine, the Highview Facebook page and in next year’s 
training manual.

SILVER - Money/Vouchers or goods to the value of $200

Your Name will be placed on signage and news articles associated with the racing team and the trike. 
Your name will also be mentioned in the Highview Herald and School Magazine.

BRONZE - Money/Vouchers or goods to the value of $150

Your Name will be placed on signage and news articles associated with the racing team. Your name 
will also be mentioned in the Highview Herald and School Magazine.

    
                
 
 
 Our Business:  ___________________________________________________

    Will sponsor the Highview Energy Breakthrough Team for $ _______________
                                                                                                                 (inc. GST)       

    And/or  donate goods/vouchers or services such as  _________________________

   Or  make a donation of $__________________________________(GST Free)

    Signed ___________________________       Dated:   ___/___/2018

 
       
      Please return form to Mr Luke Treacy - Highview College

We thank you in anticipation of your generous donation



THERE ARE WONDERFUL OPPORTUNITIES 
FOR FANTASTIC, HIGH PAYING AND SECURE 
CAREERS IN EVERY WALK OF LIFE IN RURAL 
VICTORIA. WITH IT COMES A LIFESTYLE THAT 
CITY FOLK CAN ONLY DREAM ABOUT.
Agricultural careers have a bright future. The fact is the world’s 
growing population needs to be fed and clothed and, with the 
average age of farmers approaching 60 years, young people are 
worth their weight in gold. Employers are screaming out for them. 
Jobs are often going begging.

While the traditional patterns of family farm succession are giving 
way to corporate style farming and land prices seem prohibitive for 
new entrants, there are great opportunities for careers in agriculture 
across the broadest range of personal skills, as well as the many 
professions, trades and vocations needed in every community.

With the huge interest in where our food comes from, the time is 
ripe for organic and innovative food production start-ups.

Since its inception in 2010 Defying the Drift has helped young 
people discover pathways through further education and work 
experience to great careers in agriculture.

Don’t wait for the future – make it happen!

Early bird closing date for applications is July 31 2018.
Final closing date is August 31 2018

More information at www.ruralsupport.org

WHAT?
DtD is a program designed to empower 
young people to:

 Identify and explore agriculture and 
agribusiness career opportunities 

 Build communication skills 

 Develop career networks 

WHO?
DtD is for year 10 and year 11 students

WHY?
Because there are great, high paying professional, 
entrepreneurial and trade careers in agriculture that 
young people need to know about!

WHEN?
Monday September 24, 2018  to 
Wednesday September 26, 2018

WHERE?
Longerenong Ag College, Horsham

HOW MUCH?

$200 Early bird price - pay by July 31 
$250 per student, sponsorship available.
More information at www.ruralsupport.org

DtD starts with a 3 Day residential program 
at Longerenong Ag College. There will be 
lots of new friends to make, inspiring 
agriculture role models to meet, places to 
visit and lots of fun.
The second part is a presentation by 
each participant at their sponsoring 
Rotary Club - a great chance to meet 
community leaders.

A Rotary District 
9780 program for 
young Australians
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FEDERATION UNIVERSITY AUSTRALIA | OPEN DAY
SUNDAY 26 AUGUST | 10AM–3PM

No matter your cause, turn it into e�ect with the university ranked #1 for employability.*

1800 333 864 | federation.edu.au/openday
*2017 Employer Satisfaction Survey (ESS) qilt.edu.au
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